)(th of Green

Interoffice Memorandum
City of Green

Public Service Department

To: City Council

From: Valerie Wax Carr, Service DirectorW

CC: Mayor Neugebauer

Date; June 28, 2018

Subject: 10-Ton Tandem Truck/Snow and Ice Package Purchase

I am pleased to inform City Council the Service Department has been diligently reviewing replacement
options for our last piece of capital equipment as budgeted for 2018. I again want to thank City Council
for giving us additional funds during the budget process to make this additional purchase.

Upon our review and comparative pricing, we believe that it is best to purchase under the State Bid. We
respectfully request to enter into a purchase agreement with Rush Truck Company pursuant to
pricing under the ODOT Cooperative Purchasing Program, for the purchase of one (1) 10-ton
tandem truck, in an amount not to exceed Eighty-six Thousand Dollars ($86,000.00), and snow
and ice package from Gledhill Road Machinery Co. pursuant to Ohio DAS-STS #800496 for an
amount not to exceed Ninety-nine Thousand Dollars ($99,000). Exhibit “A” attached to the
legislation will provide you details of the truck and the snow and ice package. The total truck
cost is not to exceed One hundred and eighty-five Thousand Dollars ($185,000) from the Capital
Projects fund 201-2100-53653.

The current State Bid pricing has been extended but expires in 30 days, Therefore, we are requesting
first reading passage on June 10th.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.



